
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Jacquelyn Gillis
Subject: FW: [External] January 17th Public Meeting
Date: Monday, January 16, 2023 12:30:41 PM

From: Angela Grella < > 
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2023 12:28 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] January 17th Public Meeting

Dear City of Vaughan Planning,
In regards to the Master Plan at Weston and Highway 7 and the meeting being held on January 27, 2023, I would
like to voice two concerns.
1. The height of the buildings is a concern. The city of Vaughan should legislate a height restriction.  40 stories
should be the height limit in our city.
2. Please insure that there is an abundance of greenspace, trails, and parkland for the mental and physical health of
the residents who will call that community home.

3. Congestion may become a serious issue. Don't know if the condos will offer parking or not to encourage transit
use.

Sincerely,
Angela Grella and Rudy Gos (Ward 3)
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